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RE: №LIS-771/GD from 25.12.2009 

  

 

 

 

 

To the Deputy of the Russian State Duma 

of the Federal Assembly 

of Russian Federation 
 

Lisitsyn A.I. 

 
 

 

 

Dear Anatoly Ivanovich! 

 

The Investigative Committee under the Office of Prosecutor General of Russian 

Federation has reviewed your appeal for the investigation of facts of the premeditated 

bankruptcy of Atommash OJSC and for prosecution in the interests of the state. 

Taking into consideration the fact that the management of the downstream 

investigative body never took decisions on the arguments on the premeditated 

bankruptcy of the said company, in order to ensure swift reaction to possible law 

violations, the Deputy Chairman of the Investigative Committee under the Office of 

Prosecutor General of Russian Federation has instructed the Head of the Rostov 

regional investigative branch of the Investigative Committee under the Office  

of Prosecutor General of Russian Federation to organize an inspection and inform  

you on the results. 

Execution of the instruction is being controlled by the Investigative Committee 

under the Office of Prosecutor General of Russian Federation. 

A copy of the appeal has been sent for a competent review to the General 

Prosecutor’s Office of Russian Federation, as appropriate. 

 

 

Deputy Chief of the Main department 

of procedural control – Chief of the 

department of procedural control over 

investigative authorities  

 

 

 

 

R.B. IBRAGIMOV 

 
 

 

(Original text is in Russian.) 


